
 On Wednesday the 6th of this month Josh Hyde Bowling and the Ten Pin Staffer Program released the Striking Mas-

termind. The team constitutes of two pro-bowlers Parker Bohn III & Mark Sullivan.  There are also three industry profession-

als Dennis Bergendorf Senior Writer for Bowler’s Journal International. John Janawicz is the Vice-President of Kegel and 

Teresa Ross USBC Coaching Specialist. Finally to round out our team is amateur Hoosier veteran Fritz Schlemmer. This exam 

is for higher scratch bowlers who bowl in tournaments and/or PBA Regional’s. The hope for the Striking Mastermind is to 

increase knowledge of the higher scratch bowlers. There are questions involving adjustments, lane play, timing, ball selec-

tion, scoring, layouts, and weight holes. It is met for bowlers that want to take their game to the next level. A passing score 

is 150 or above out of a possible 200 points. The ten pin staffer team came up with this questions to improve bowlers tech-

nical knowledge of the sport. It is helping bowlers be able to adapt their game while they are in a high level competition of 

bowling. Bowlers can take this exam by going to Josh Hyde Bowling.com and then scrolling over to the ten pin staffer link 

and completing the 20 question test. The test will be graded and a certificate will be sent to the test taker if they passed the 

exam.  

 

 

Striking Masterminds 

Mission Statement: 

A professional 
advice resource contributed to by bowling industry leaders specifically 

for 
bowlers who want to improve their game to the next level. 

Vision Statement: 

This resource is to 
help scratch bowlers reach a professional level. 

Meet the Team– Industry Professionals(3) Pro-Bowlers(2), Amateur (1) 

Teresa Ross Dennis Bergendorf John Janawicz Parker Bohn III Mark Sullivan  Fritz Schlemmer 




